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Press Release  
 

Date: November 18, 2024 
 
The Joint Admission Board (JAB) has decided to restore the earlier eligibility criterion used in 
previous years pertaining to number of attempts in JEE (Advanced), in supersession  of the criterion 
mentioned in Press Release dated November 05, 2024. This has been done after considering various 
competing requirements in the meeting of JAB held on November 15, 2024. This has resulted in 
restoring the earlier eligibility criteria followed since 2013. All other eligibility criteria remain same. 
For further details please refer to the website https://jeeadv.ac.in/ 
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